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Dear	IPART,	
					I	too	would	like	to	add	my	name	to	this	list	stating	similar	reasons	for	wanting	
to	see	the	feed-in	tariff	raised	.	
It	is	absolutely	unfair	-	a	token	pittance	really	and	a	big	step	backwards	with	
regards	to	the	environment	and	overall	damage	to	the	world	in	general.		
I	realise	it's	all	been	said	before,	but	power	co's	are	such	huge	contributors	to	the	
ongoing	destruction	of	our	planet,	that	they	really	need	to	step	back	and	make	
moves	like	this	that	won't	hugely	affect	them	but	will,	in	a	small	way,	show	some	
compassion.	
	
Dave	Robrahn		
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